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Central Connecticut Woodturners 
Meeting minutes for April 22, 2008 
 
The April meeting of the Central Connecticut Woodturners was held at Jim Kephart’s workshop.  President 
Lynda Zibbideo called the meeting to order at 7:04 PM. 
 
President Report: Lynda Zibbideo 
• Lynda welcomed guests. 
• Thanked Jim for holding the meeting at his shop. 
• Announced the summer picnic will be at Ken and Vivian Rowe’s house in Durham.  It will be pot luck this year.  

Details/directions to follow.   
• We still need a Librarian, anyone interested? 
• The club received a flyer for a gallery show in New London.  After some discussion, Albert D’Antonio agreed 

to contact the gallery to get details and will report back to the club. 
• Discussion of how lunch was to be handled for the demo on May 18th.  After the options were presented a 

motion was made by Bradley Hoyt and seconded by Corey Anderson for attendees to pay $5 toward pizza for 
lunch.  Motion carried. 

• A discussion was also held on the proposal (announced at last month’s meeting) to have wood name badges 
made.  After the options were presented and the pros and cons debated, a motion was made by Al Moltz and 
seconded by Bradley Hoyt to have the badges made.  Motion carried. 

 
Vice President Report: Rick Meier 
• Not present, no report. 
 

Mark your calendars for Sunday May 18th 9:30AM at the Willimantic shops 
of Turning 70 and Bolton Woodturners.  This is an all day demo event 
featuring renown wood turner Mark St. Leger (www.markstleger.com).  
There will be a $5 charge to cover a pizza lunch. 
 
I would like to pass along a note regarding the Bountiful Bowls event that 
many of you participated in: 
 
From Mary C. Horan Director, Family Centered Care at Windham Hospital.  
I would like to thank again all that participated in the Bountiful Bowls 
event for Windham Hospital.  There were over 85 bowls and with monies 
still coming in, we are surpassing our $700 mark!!!  Any contributor who 
would like a letter for tax purposes to send a message to Lynn Castelli at 
MLCASTELLI@SNET.NET with contact information and value of your 
bowl(s).  Thanks for your support and the support of your wood turner 
network. 
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Treasurer’s Report: Alan Moltz 
• This is the CCW Treasure’s Report for March 25 to April 22, 2008: 

Income: 
 Beginning balance    $  1952.52 
 Dues           280.00  
Total Income:      $ 280.00 
 
Expenses: 
 Newsletter            33.28 

Bank fees             6.50  
Total Expenses:     $     39.78 
 
Amount in Checking Acct as of 4/22/2008  $  2191.24 
Amount in Savings Acct as of 1/15/2008  $   1001.13 

      
Secretary’s Report: Chris Zibbideo 
• February minutes were published in the March newsletter. 
 
Newsletter:  Dick Rybak 
• Not present, no report. 
 
Librarian: Vacant 
• Vacant. 
 
Miscellaneous Business: 
 
• AAW Board member Corey Anderson distributed brochures for the annual meeting in Richmond 

and gave a brief presentation on the show, speakers, and other events that will take place there. 
 
• Show & Yell 

o Al Moltz – Norfolk pine urn with paduak and ebony details. 
o Bob Friedrich – flanged Apple bowl. 
o Albert D’antonio – large elm bowl with spheres of various sizes and woods. 
o John Fleming – small birch bowl, large birch salad bowl, large butternut bowl and a small dish. 
o Curtis Strong – bocote and sugar maple sphere. 
o Norman Hewitt –spalted maple bowl and Cherry burl dish. 
o Lynda Zibbideo – lidded box, black locust dyed w/tamarac; apple vase w/cherry neck and 

bone/paduak lid; small jelly fish on wood base. 
 

Jim Kephart then demonstrated how to turn a sphere and what you would need to be able to turn 
one yourself.  He sure made it look easy!  
Thanks to Jim for a fine presentation! 

 
Next meeting:  May 18th at the woodshops of Turning 70 and Bolton Woodturning.  Guest 
demonstrator Mark St. Legere, there will be three (3) different projects demonstrated. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Chris Zibbideo, Secretary. 
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~ Legal Stuff ~ 
The Central Connecticut Woodturners (CCW) was 
founded in 1994 to support the needs of 
woodturners in the central Connecticut area. Its 
purpose is to promote a higher standard of 
excellence in woodturning by providing an ever 
expanding source of information and resources to 
its membership. Memberships are calendar basis 
from January1 through December 31. Annual dues 
are $35 or $20 for six months or less. 
 

President:  Lynda Zibbideo  
 (203) 686-1207             czippy158@cox.net 
Vice President: Rick Meier 
 (860) 643-0890 rickmeier@cox.net 
Treasurer: Alan Moltz 
 (860) 665-0284  alanmoltz@cox.net  
Secretary: Chris Zibbideo 
 (203)  686-1207 czippy158@cox.net 
Librarian: Dayton Stimson  

(860) 644-6160         dstimson@thirousa.com 
Newsletter Editor:  Dick Rybak 
 (860) 581-0288                  richard@rsrintl.com 
Webmaster:  Mark Lefebvre  
 (860) 559-4069                 mark.lefebvre@comcast.net 
Video Coordinator - Tom Stevenson 

(860) 643-9214           milton_stevenson@UHC.com 

Alan Moltz 


